
 

Special Points of  In-
terest: 

 

 Jan. 1st – Welling-

ton Closed 

 Jan. 8th Parent Ap-

preciation Day 

 Jan .18th- Martin 

Luther King  Day 

 Jan. 18th– No VPK 

 Jan. 22nd– Wel-

lington Closed, 

Teacher Duty Day 

 Jan. 25th– No VPK 

Like us on Facebook 
Follow us on Google+ 

We can  hardly believe that  its 2016! 

We would like to thank all of the parents  this past year  for your  donations, time and 

help. We greatly appreciate all that you do!  

We would also like to take a moment to thank all of our families that participated in 

our tuition contest. We were blown away by all of your wonderful, heartfelt testimoni-

als. Congratulations to Rita Kiah, she won free tuition for  her grandson for the rest of 

2015! 

Reminders: 

 

 Tuition is due Friday for the  upcoming week. Please be sure to submit timely pay-

ments  as a $40 late fee will be added Tuesday morning. 

 Please keep an eye on our school calendar as we have a few days this month that 

our center will be CLOSED. 

 For your convenience tax statements will be ready for pick up beginning January 

15th in the Front Office. 

 

 

Check us out online : www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 
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Hours: 

Monday– Friday 

6:30 am– 6:00 pm 

 



Classroom News 
Infants 

Last month we welcomed Elijah, Daylen 

and Dominic. We would also like to wel-

come Ms. Brenda as our new infant 

teacher! The holidays are over and 

“Winter” is here! This month we will be 
doing some winter themed activities. 

Lastly, we would like to wish a Happy 

Birthday to Nikola, Emma and Hunter 

this  month. 

Thank you  for sharing your child with us! 

♥Infant Room Angels 

Dev 1A 

Welcome to our Winter wonderland! 

We hope you had a wonderful holiday 

and are ready to start the New Year. 

This month we will learn about cold 

weather, winter animals and snow! We 

will be making hats, scarves and mit-

tens to keep us warm. Our colors are 

blue and silver. Our letters are Q,R,S & 

T and our numbers are 0-2. Please re-

member to check your child's daily 

report for any needed supplies. Once 

again, thank you for sharing your child 

with us! It’s going to be a great year!  

♥Ms. Michelle & Ms Angelica 

 

Dev 1B 

Welcome 2016! This month our theme is 

Winter Wonderland, We will be learning 

about all kinds of winter animals this month 

as well as snow and the kinds of clothes we 

wear when it is cold! Speaking of the cold, we 

are hoping that the weather will cool down in 

the coming months so please remember to 

dress your child appropriately for the 

weather. We are looking forward to a great 

year and as always, thank you for sharing 

your child with us! 

♥Ms. Lynsay  & Ms. Angela 

Dev 2A 

It’s a new year! This month our theme is Win-
ter Wonderland. We will be learning about 

winter animals, snow,  and everything that 

goes along with it! Please keep an eye on our 

Parent Board for any important information 

and please check your child’s daily report for 
any needed supplies. We hope that all of you 

had a great holiday and a Happy New Year! 

Here is to a wonderful 2016! 

Thank you for all of your support and for 

sharing your child with us! 

♥Ms. Maria & Ms. Alyssa 



Dev 2B 

Happy New Year! Feliz Año Nuevo!   

It’s hard to believe it’s 2016 already. 
We have several friends turning 3 this 

month. As we start the new year we 

will begin to identify numbers 0,1 & 2. 

We will continue the alphabet with 

letters Q,R,S & T. This months’ theme 
is Winter Wonderland and we will be 

discussing snow, winter animals, hats, 

scarves & mittens. Our colors this 

month are blue & silver. We will have 

a hot cocoa party towards the end of 

the month. Please join us in welcom-

ing Ms. Victoria to our class as our 

third teacher, we wish Ms. Brenda lots 

of luck in Infants! 

Happy New Year and thank you for 

sharing your child with us! 

♥Ms.Heather, Ms. Kelly & Ms. Victoria 

Dev 3 

Happy New Year! This month is going 

to be a Winter Wonderland in D3. We 

will be doing crafts and activities that 

have to do with all things associated 

with the Winter season such as hats, 

mittens, snow and hot cocoa! We are 

even going to try and make it “snow”! 
We will be learning about the letters Tt, 

Uu, Vv & Ww. We will also continue to 

work on number recognition as well. 

Please remember to check your child’s 
folder daily for important notes and 

artwork January is going to be so much 

fun! As always, thank you for sharing 

your child with us! 

♥Ms. Rebecca 

VPK A 

Wow! It’s January 2016 already! It’s going 
to be a Winter wonderland  in our room! 

We will be making snowmen, snowflakes 

and “real” snow in our sensory center! 

I would like to inform you that the Lee 

County School District school choice begins 

on January 11th. Please check our Parent 

Board for the districts website for impor-

tant information on registering your child 

for Kindergarten. 

Remember to continue reading to your 

child and bring in your “Links to Literacy” 
forms. The child with the most books read 

will receive a prize at the end of the year.  

Thank you for sharing your child with us. 

♥Ms. Cindy 

VPK B&C 

Welcome back!  January 2016 is here 

and we have a lot of fun work to do! We 

will be working on letters Qq, Rr, Ss, Tt 

and numbers 17, 18, 19, 2o. This month 

we will start working on our last names 

also! Please help by practicing at home. 

We will continue learning  site words 

and we will be starting to learn our 

songs for graduation! Thank you again 

for all of your support , we hope that 

you had a great holiday and a Happy 

New Year! 

Thank you for sharing your child with 

us. 

♥Ms. Diana, Ms. Laurie, Ms. Lia and 

Ms. Jessica D. 

 

 

Pre K 

Another year has come and gone, this 

month we say goodbye to 2015 and 

hello to 2016. It’s  amazing how fast 
time flies by. We will be learning 

about things  that make up a winter 

wonderland.  

We will continue learning new letters 

and shapes. The letters this  month 

are Qq, Rr, Ss,Tt, our numbers  are 

11,12,13 and shapes hexagon and dia-

monds. 

Please check the parent board located 

on the class door for  upcoming events 

and cooking projects. 

Thank you for your continued support 

and for sharing your child with us. 

Happy New Year! 

 

♥Ms. Tonja & Ms. Leonella 



January Birthday Wishes  

Desmond K.- - - 1/5 

Vitor D.- - -1/9 

Riley C.- - - 1/9 

Easton L.- - - 1/9 

Haven K.- - -1/10 

Harper U.- - - 1/12 

Hayden W.- - -1/17 

Averie P.- - -1/20 

Harrison T.- - - 1/21 

Amani W.- - -1/21 

Anthony B.- - -1/23 

Emma L.- - -1/24 

Kate R.- - -1/25 

Colbie C.- - - 1/25 

Nikola P.- - -1/26 

Hunter N.- - - 1/28 

Kaleb P.- - - 1/31 


